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Photo provided 

While ending a seven-month adventure throughout 
South America, Phillip Burrows and his girlfriend, 
Shanta Batra, decided to take in a movie at the 
Cinemark Palermo in the Palermo district near their 
apartment in Buenos Aires and got a pleasant 
surprise. Burrows didn't find out who painted the 
Orinda Theatre on the wall, or why it was there, but 
he was happy to see it.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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